
From: Hedge, Emily
To: Valdez, Jose (Louie)
Subject: FW: SAVE NAPA BALLONING
Date: Friday, January 8, 2021 3:14:36 PM

 
 
Emily Hedge
Planner III
Planning, Building, & Environmental Services
County of Napa | 1195 Third Street, Room 210 | Napa, CA 94559
(707) 259-8226 |emily.hedge@countyofnapa.org 
 

 

From: Larry Steiner <larrycsteiner@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 2:40 PM
To: Pedroza, Alfredo <Alfredo.Pedroza@countyofnapa.org>; Ramos, Belia
<Belia.Ramos@countyofnapa.org>; Wagenknecht, Brad
<BRAD.WAGENKNECHT@countyofnapa.org>; Bordona, Brian <Brian.Bordona@countyofnapa.org>;
Dillon, Diane <Diane.DILLON@countyofnapa.org>; Hedge, Emily <Emily.Hedge@countyofnapa.org>;
Anderson, Laura <Laura.Anderson@countyofnapa.org>; Claudino, Lisa
<Lisa.Claudino@countyofnapa.org>; Tran, Minh <Minh.Tran@countyofnapa.org>; Gregory, Ryan
<Ryan.Gregory@countyofnapa.org>
Cc: sgreenwood-meinert@coblentzlaw.com; tkscottco@gmail.com
Subject: SAVE NAPA BALLONING
 

[External Email - Use Caution]

I am writing in strong support for the use of the property located at 5360 Washington Street to
be permitted as a launch site for Balloons Above The Valley
Napa Valley greatly benefits from the operation of this world class attraction. Tourism,
commerce, local pride and public adulation has greatly been enhanced by the over 40 years of
professionalism, safety and public outreach of this highly respected company. 
Your support for this secure  and safe launch site will ensure continued success that benefits
Napa Valley tourism, local and regional commerce, and the public good.
Respectfully yours,
Lawrence Steiner
--
Larry S
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